McKownville Improvement Association

Guilderland, New York 12203

On Wednesday December 12, 2001 from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm a public meeting of the McKownville Improvement Association at the Holiday Inn Express on Western Avenue is to be held. All residents are invited.

Mr. Ken Runion, Supervisor of the Town of Guilderland is our guest speaker. Mr. Runion will discuss the future of McKownville, Guilderland and the master plan.

Two items from the previous meeting, the proposed new strip mall on Western near the Best Western Motel, and the RFP and its suggestion to shift the center line of Western Avenue to the south, will be discussed again.

A planning committee need be formed to work on implementation of the master plan in McKownville. To aid the work of the planning committee a public discussion on problems and suggested changes in McKownville will be a major effort of the evening.

McKownville Improvement Association Officers, 2001-2002

TITLE TITLE	101110111 / 1000	<u> </u>	
President	Bill Meehan	7 Country Road	456-4564
Vice President	Don Reeb	5 Norwood Street	489-3909
Secretary	Kathy LeRoux	106 Arcadia Avenue	438-1947
Treasurer	Steve Berg	7 Elmwood Street	438-6795

Board Members

Jill Messner	
9 Warren Street	
482-9125	
Jim Cameron	
15 Glenwood Street	
489-2487	
Sue Brown 6 Wantely Place 182-2355	
6 Wanty Place	
482-2355	